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New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

September 19, 2012

Dear Debra Howland,

E Source Companies, LLC is no longer in need of our natural gas aggregator registration. Our Docket

number is DM 10-272. We are requesting the cancelation of our PUC license with New Hampshire

effective immediately. Please let me know if there is any further needed from E Source to process this

request.

Thank you,

E Source
Alicia Stanworth
Staff Accountant II Finance
Tel 303-345-9106, Fax 303-484-4279
alicia_stanworth@esource.com
www.esource.com



Alicia Stanworth

From: Wyatt, Robert
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 10:02 AM
To: Alicia Stanworth
Subject: RE: Gas Aggregator Registration Renewal Application

Hi Alicia,

Someone from Esource should send a letter to Debra Howland, Executive Director (NHPUC), which briefly explains the
registration renewal intentions of Esource. The letter should reference the docket number of your current natural gas
aggregator registration (DM 10-272). Debra Howland’s full contact information is as follows:

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Please feel free to contact me if you have any other any questions related to this issue.

Thank you,
Bob Wyatt

From: Alicia Stanworth [mailto :alicia stanworth~esource.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 11:39 AM
To: Wyatt, Robert
Subject: RE: Gas Aggregator Registration Renewal Application

Hi Robert,
Becca Brunke is no longer with Esource. We are needing to cancel our PUC license with New Hampshire. Please let me
know what is needed to do this.
Tha nks,
Alicia

S Source
Alicia Stanworth
Staff Accountant 1 Finance
Tel 303-345-9106, Fax 303-484-4279
alicia stanworth(6~esourcecom
www.esource.com

Save the dates and make plans to attend the 25th Annual E Source Forum, October 2-5, Denver, CO
Follow us on Twitter with #ESForuml2
www.twitter.com/ESourceForum
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From: Wyatt, Robert [mailto:Robert.Wvatt@puc.nh.gov]
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 10:23 AM
To: becca brunke~esource.com
Subject: Gas Aggregator Registration Renewal Application

Ms. Brunke,

The renewal application for ESource Companies, LLC was due to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission on
September 1, 2012. Please file your renewal application as soon as possible or let me know if you plan to let the current
registration expire. Additional registration information can be found at this link - http://www.puc.nh.gov/Gas
Steam/CNGS-Aggregator%2oregistration%20a rplication%20instructions%2oand%2Ochecklist.pdf.

Thank you,

Roberti. Wyatt
Utility Analyst IV
Gas & Water Division
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit St. - Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301
Tel. No. 603-271-2434
Email: robert.wyatt@puc.nh.gov
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